
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 
 

May 10, 2021 

Jason Dadakis 
Orange County Water District 
18700 Ward Street 
Fountain Valley, CA 92708 

Dear Mr. Dadakis,  

This letter serves as notice that Orange County Water District has been approved for 
the use of an in-house method for the “N-Nitrosodimethylamine (NDMA) Low Level” (in-
house method) for monitoring NDMA and N-nitrosomorpholine (NMOR) pursuant to the 
Water Quality Control Policy for Recycled Water (Recycled Water Policy) as of the date 
of this letter.  
 
Orange County Water District submitted a validation package for this in-house method 
on April 23, 2021. This validation package demonstrated the utility of the in-house 
method for analytes NDMA and NMOR in a water quality representative of the matrices 
outlined in Attachment A of the Recycled Water Policy.   
 
This approval for the use of this in-house method is only for the purposes outlined in the 
Recycled Water Policy, Attachment A, and this approval does not extend to the use of 
this method for any other purpose. 

Sincerely, 
 

Tricia Lee 

  



 - 2 - May 10, 2021 

cc: 

Claire Johnson, Orange County Water District 
Prem Parmar, Orange County Water District 
Daniel Salas, Orange County Water District 
Laura McLellan, State Water Resources Control Board  
Julio Lara, Santa Ana Regional Water Board 


